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Establishing a right to rest will protect people’s dignity, health, and possessions. 

Every person deserves a safe place to rest, and deserves the autonomy to establish 

that place where they are able to. Camp sweeps are a massive waste of taxpayer 

money, used to harass and criminalize an already oppressed population. Stop 

sending cops and private sweep companies to destroy what little poor people have, 

and start meeting folks where they are at. Add services, don’t strip what little safety 

people are able to establish for themselves away. 


